

April 27, 2020

Dear Windfall School Families,

As you may know, Governor DeWine announced on April 17 that all Ohio schools are ordered to remain closed for the remainder of the 2019-20 school year. We will continue to follow our remote learning/support plans for our students for the remainder of the school year.

Like you, it comes with great disappointment to recognize we will not be able to come together with our students for the remainder of this year. This is not the end of the school year that we envisioned.

Our students and families have shown insurmountable resilience and courage during these difficult times, which continues to give us hope. You have remained steadfast and optimistic in the face of adversity, and we appreciate your continued patience and participation with your teachers and school staff as we navigate through these difficult times.

We understand that many of you are wondering about when students and staff can pick up their personal belongings from school. We have begun planning for how to deal with end-of-year logistical issues since our buildings will be closed for the remainder of the school year and will share these plans with our families soon after they are finalized. Please also let your teacher know if you need anything or are having any particular challenges.

On a final note, we would like to thank you for your, patience, and resilience as we work together to keep our students and families safe, engaged and connected throughout this time of crisis. Also, be sure to check your email and our website for updates as we continue to develop our plans for the future.

Stay safe and stay healthy.

Sincerely,

Dr. Kaye Stanley-Bryson, PhD Director of Children's Services Kayeb@mcbdd.org

Celeste Bajorek, M.Ed., MSM
Assistant Director of Children's Services
Cbajorek@mcbdd.org